
Dear Kingdom Citizens, 

Colossians 1:13 For He rescued us from the domain of darkness, and transferred 
us to the kingdom of His beloved Son, 14 in whom we have redemption, the 
forgiveness of sins... Colossians 1:18 He is also head of the body, the church; 
and He is the beginning, the firstborn from the dead, so that He Himself will come 
to have first place in everything. 

Please be reminded of our upcoming Worship Service Venues... 
May 17 will be a Video available online.   
May 24 will be a Drive-In Worship Service with Pastor Jamie 

May 31 will be be an In-Person Worship Service both at 8:00 am and 11:00 am 
giving Community Groups the opportunity to meet online from 9:30 to 10:30.  I 
am posting the Governor's Guidance in the updates as well so that you have the 
information that we are working with.  We are trying to balance the desire to 
ReGather with the desire to Be Safe and Considerate.  We will provide guidelines 
for this service sometime next week. 

There will be deacons available at the awning of the fellowship hall from 3-5 pm 
this week, May 17, if you feel better bringing your tithe physically to the building. 

Monday, May 18th from 6:30 to 7:00 pm our Candies Creek Academy seniors 
(Jordan Cavett, Caleb Evett, Chloe Ledford and Reilly Rowe) will have their 
trunks decorated in the parking lot for friends and family to come by and 
congratulate them. 

If you want to serve in the community with Disaster Relief, then meet at the 
CrossNet Office at 8:30 tomorrow, Saturday May 16.  Bring gloves (and a shovel, 
rake and wheelbarrow if you have them). 

Have a great weekend being the body of Christ, 
Pastor Stan 
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